
See You Soon!!   
We are so excited to start the 2021-2022 school year next week! 
Our teachers have already been in getting prepared to welcome all 
of our wonderful Longfellow students. We will be hosting an Open 
House/ Stop and Drop on Tuesday, August 17th from 5:30-6:30. 
Come and meet your teacher, drop off your supplies, and walk 
around the building! Parking will be limited so please walk if you are 
close enough. You will be able to park along the parent loop as well. 


School starts on Wednesday, August 18th! Breakfast is open starting 
at 8:30, students not eating breakfast will be allowed in the building 
at 8:45. Class starts at 9am! Make sure you get a good nights sleep. 


If you have any questions please give us a call!  
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Office Reminder 
You must have your 
drivers license to 
pick up a student 
from the office or 
nurse.  

We are here to 
help!  
Mrs. Watson 
Principal Mrs. 
Pasquale Asst. 
Principal 

Don’t forget to 
join the PTA.  
longfellowpta01@g
mail.com 

MAIN OFFICE  
Phone: (440) 975-3720 

Secretaries: Mrs. 
Gabriel and Ms. 

Palermo 
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ATTENDANCE LINE  
If your child is sick 
please contact our 

attendance line before 
9am. 440-283-4086
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OUR MISSION  

To increase student 
achievement by putting 

students first, quality 
instruction, and time on task
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Free and Reduced Lunch 
Forms  

Although lunches are free again this year 

thanks to the state program it is still vital that 

you fill our the form if you are eligible. If you 

are eligible for either free or reduced lunches 

and fill out the form it will help take care of 

your school fees! If you have any questions 

please contact our family liaison Jacque 

Sparent. 

 Arrival and 
Dismissal  

Breakfast: 8:30am  

All other students: 8:45am  

Class starts: 9:00am 

Loop and Y-care dismissal: 2:50pm 

Walkers dismissal: 3:00pm  

Bus dismissal: 2:50pm-3:20pm 

Masks are required on the bus. 
This is a federal law.  

Please make sure your students 
have a mask before they get on 

the bus in the morning.  

This is for AM and PM riders. 

Who’s My Teacher?!  

We know you are all 

excited to find our your 

classes. Teachers will 

be visible on the parent 

portal at 4pm on 

Friday, August 13th. 
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